
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
NEWSLETTER 39 – 23rd July 2010 

 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Cricket – We took part in the South Warwickshire cricket tournament at the NFU on Tuesday, the 
boys played extremely well, narrowly missing a place in the final.  Thank you to parents for support 
and transport. 
  
Sports Days – The children took part in the inter house sports days and despite showers everyone 
joined in and had fun. Thank you to parents for coming along to support, and “well done” to all the 
competitors. 
 
Talent Show – KS2 children staged ‘Bidford’s got Talent’ on Thursday.  We were treated to a variety 
of acts incuding singing, dancing, live music and an interesting performance of ‘The Time Warp” by 
the teachers - watch out Simon Cowell! 
 
Leavers Service – Today we said good luck and farewell Year 6 at our Leaver’s Assembly, Mr 
Millard Chair of Governors presented the children with their leaving gifts and Mrs Henwood 
represented St Laurence Church.   Well done to the following Year 5 children who were presented 
with our annual awards: 

– Readers Cup 
– Sports Cup 

– Fellowship Cup 
 
Get Into It Scheme - Warwickshire County Council have introduced a scheme that can subsidise the 
cost of out of school activities for children that are registered for free school meals. The scheme could 
support the cost of your children taking part in up to 2 hours of activity per week, before and after 
school and during the school holidays. For more information please call in at the office. 
  
 Summer Reading Challenge - Join the "Space Hop" Summer Reading Challenge at your local 
Warwickshire library to collect stickers and prizes! Read 6 books over your summer holidays to earn a 
certificate and medal. For children aged 4 -12. Starts Monday 19th July. 
 
Morrisons Vouchers – From September we will be collecting Morrisons Gardening vouchers. 
 
Book of the Week  –   
 
I hope you all have fantastic summer holiday and l look forward to seeing you on  

 
MONDAY 6th SEPTEMBER 

   
 
Mr A Simms 
 



                     
Newsflash 

Friday 23rd July 2010 
 

 
Bag2school  
We will be having a used clothing collection again in September-if you are having a 
clearout during the summer, please hold onto it until then! 
 
“First day of school social”- Monday 6th September 
Whether it’s your first or third child, the first day of school is always tough for Mum.  
You are invited to come and treat yourself to coffee & cake and friendly chat/shoulder 
to cry on, at the Bidford Bakery from 9am.  New parents and familiar faces welcome. 
 
www.TheGivingMachine.co.uk 
If you are shopping online during the holiday, please remember to use the Giving 
Machine!  Once you have joined, it is simple to use and generates free cash donations 
for our school every time you use it: 

o JOIN as a shopper/giver  
o CHOOSE to support Bidford on Avon Primary School  
o REMEMBER to shop at www.TheGivingMachine.co.uk every time you 

buy online! 

Dates for your diary 
AGM - Tuesday 21st September 7.30pm at school 
Bag2school - Wednesday 29th September 
 
Thank you for all your help & support this year and have a great summer! 
                                                                                  
Juliette Haerle 
07857 823456 
jhaerle@hotmail.co.uk 

 


